
Sports Days/Kit for Junior Pupils                                4 January 2022 

Dear Parents 

  
In readiness for the start of term, please see attached information regarding sports kit requirements/sport days 

for all Junior pupils. 
  

Please note that for tomorrow, all J2 pupils will need to wear their PE and Games kit and not uniform. Boys will 

also need boots. 

  
With best wishes 

  
Mr Oddie 

Head of Sport  

 


